
Grace Weekly

content that readers should find
useful and informative. Apart
from the content, newsletters
must be able to attract readers
with its great layout and its
choice of fonts. Build an overall
look that the school community
can easily distinguish and set
apart from other print
publications.
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Our Kindergarten students show their thankfulness!



Grace Academy

In today's issue you will be able to
travel the world with pictures from
the Middle School World Fair. You can
enjoy the images of the
presentations, but you will miss out
on the tasty dishes each student
brought that represented the state or
country they researched. They did a
fabulous job! Enjoy the 3rd grade
shield projects and basketball
updates.

Upcoming Events
December 14

Boy's and Girl's Basketball @ Home
4:00pm

December 16
GA Christmas Program 11:30am

December 17
EL Day - Dismissal @ 12:00pm

December 20-January 2
Christmas Break








Middle School World Fair

News Around Campus

Faculty & Staff Favorite Forms
As the holidays approach, we want to help you in your search for
the perfect teacher's gift! We have surveyed all of our teachers
and found their favorite coffee shops, restaurants, ice cream
flavors, and even their classroom supply wishes! Click here to find
each teachers' favorites.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y7Hmd1HWXQPTtOnOvmdWwp-_8vEzdSPt/view?usp=sharing


Grace Academy Projects & Updates
Basketball Season is Underway

Tuesday, December 14 - Home game vs. Ashe County Middle
School - 4:00 pm
Thursday, January 20 - Away game at New Dimensions Charter
School, Morganton, NC
Thursday, January 27 - Home game vs. New Dimensions
Charter School

The Grace Academy Knights have opened their 2021-2022
Basketball season. They have faced the Cornerstone Christian
Academy Lions twice this season. Although the teams haven't
recorded a win just yet, progress is being made and the athletes
are learning so much and showing incredible sportsmanship.
Please mark the below dates on your calendar and come out to
support the Knights!

Third Grade Shield Projects
The third grade classes have just finished reading Black Ships
Before Troy by Rosemary Sutcliff, a retelling of The Iliad, and
studying the time of the Trojan War. To wrap up this literature and
history unit, the students were tasked with creating a shield that
would represent them during this ancient time. It is always
amazing to see how each student interprets the assignment. Their
creativity is a beautiful thing!

Coaches Don Wood and Heather Casey are all smiles at the game!!

https://www.harristeeter.com/together-in-education#/app/cms

